2nd REMINDER

GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
DIRECTORATE OF HEALTH SERVICES

MEMORANDUM
Imphal, the | 47" October, 2024

No.G/MS0/2024-DHS: In continuation to this Directorate Memorandum of even No. dated
03/08/2024, all the CMOs/HOOs/MSs/POs are hereby informed to submit the ACRs of last
preceding 5 (five) years for Pharmacist (Allo) working under their administrative control who
have rendered 12 (twelve) years regular service in the grade in connection with promotion to
the vacant post of Medical Store Officer under Health Department on or before 30/10/2024.

(Dr. O. Sanahanbi Devi)
Director of Health Services, Manipur
Copy to —
1. SO to Chief Secretary (Health & FW), Manipur.
2. All CMOs/ MSs/Heads of Office/ DDO/Program Officers concerned under
Health Department.
3. Webmaster of website www.manipurhealthdirectorate.mn.gov.in for
uploading in the website.
4. Notice Board.
5. File.



